, Florida Department of
Memorandum Environmental Protection

TO: Charlotte Cope, E.I
Solid Waste Section

THROUGH: Dawn Templin, P.E.
Solid Waste Section /

FROM: Cliff Street, P.E.
Stormwater Sectionj (

DATE: February 15,2011

SUBJECT: Review of Stormwater Aspects of Operating Permit Renewal Application,
Longleaf C&D Disposal Facility, 17-0253281-006-SO, Rec’d 02/11/2011

I've review the subject operating permit renewal application as requested by your
memorandum of 02/14/2011. Based on the information provided, it appears no ERP
stormwater permitting is required.

I'm returning the materials herewith, attached.

Attachments



